
   SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
(Advocates-on-Record Examination Cell)

                                                      No. F. 17 /2023-SCI (AOR Exam.)
New Delhi, dated 21st December, 2023

             CIRCULAR

In order to assess the feasibility of computer-based Advocates-
on-Record Examination, practical training/Mock Test is being arranged
by  the  Registry  for  the  advocates  who  wish  to  appear  in  the  next
Advocates-on-Record Examination to get their feedback/inputs on the
proposed computer-based examination. 

The  training/Mock  Tests  will  be  arranged  on  Saturdays  in  the
months of January and February, 2024 in the Supreme Court premises,
depending upon the number of advocates registered in this behalf. The
dates, timing and venue for the aforesaid training/Mock Tests will be
notified in due course. 

The advocates, who are desirous to participate in the aforesaid
training/Mock Tests, are requested to register themselves by Tuesday,
2nd January, 2024 through the following Google link or QR code :

Google Link: https://forms.gle/zVwhnoN3LLzJhH7F7 

QR Code:

       Sd/-
(DEVENDER PAL WALIA)

Registrar & Secretary
Board of Examiners, AOR Examination

Copy to:
1. Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association with a request that this

may be given wide publicity for the information of the members
of the Association.

2. All concerned

https://forms.gle/zVwhnoN3LLzJhH7F7

